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From: James Maxwell 

Sent: 23 October 2024 15:14

To: Planning

Subject: Comment 2024/3342/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I am writing in support of planning application 2024/3342/P. 

 

The application is relating to the upgrade of existing radio equipment, and I do not believe objections 

based upon location or presence within the conservation area hold much weight considering current 

site usage. Furthermore, the building which would host the equipment is modern, and so it would not 

be unfitting to the area. 

 

Investment in radio telecommunications equipment is essential to digital connectivity, powering 

economic growth and opportunity for the public and businesses within Camden. The public amenity 

is significant. 

 

I am a frequent visitor to the area and am directly impacted by the proposals. Please redact my 

address from any public publication to protect my individual privacy. 

 

Kind regards,  

James 

 

James Christopher Maxwell 

 


